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Family Lands—Family Meetings
Professional Facilitation Assistance Available to Plan for the Future of Your Family Land
We have a small grant fund to offer free professional facilitation assistance to a select group of families to hold a family meeting or conversation about the future of your land. 

In the course of making a decision about the future of your land, working with family members to get clarity on their wishes for the land can be a critical step in the process. Holding a family meeting can be an effective way of communicating differing objectives and reaching consensus, but they can also be fraught with emotions and difficult family dynamics. 
A professional facilitator will work with individual members of your family to clarify their goals and objectives for the land, and lead a family meeting or conversation to share individuals’ desires and work towards consensus on the future of the land.  The assistance is offered free of charge from the Mediation and Training Collaborative through the Working Forest Initiative, and in partnership with UMass Extension, Franklin Land Trust, and Mount Grace Land Conservation Trust.  
Landowners who have attended an introductory estate planning workshop will be given first preference for participation. Families whose key decision makers are willing to participate in the family meeting will be given priority in the selection process.  A condition of participation is the completion of a brief survey after the family meeting.  Family details and meeting contents will be kept confidential, and survey results will be made anonymous for grant reporting purposes.   
The facilitation assistance will be offered during the spring of 2014.  Selection of families will begin in April and continue until funding is expended.  To apply, please fill out the following and return as soon as possible to Wendy Sweetser Ferris at wferris@franklinlandtrust.org or PO Box 450, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370, or call 413.625.9151 with questions.
Family Lands—Family Meetings
Application
Return to Wendy Sweetser Ferris at PO Box 450, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370 or wferris@franklinlandtrust.org.

Name:




Date:

Mailing Address: 

Phone:




Email:

How many acres of land do you own?  

Town the land is located in:

Have you talked with a land trust about the possibility of conserving your land?  Where are you in the process?
How many family members will be invited to your family meeting?  Are they all willing to attend?

Could everyone meet at the family home or would you prefer to meet elsewhere?

When would you and other family members most likely be available to meet?

Weekdays (between 9 am and 5 pm) 

Week day evenings (between 5 pm and 9 pm)

Saturdays (between 9 am and 5 pm)

Brief description of why you would like assistance from a facilitator:

What do you hope to accomplish with their help?

